C2 Communication CW (WS) – June 2, 2021 Item(s) # - 3

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Bellisario, Adelina

Subject: FW: [External] OFF LEASH DOG PARK

Date: May-27-21 12:13:40 PM

From: Patricia Marsili

Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 12:09 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: SouthMapleRatePayers < southmapleratepayers@gmail.com>

Subject: [External] OFF LEASH DOG PARK

Hello,

In regards to the upcoming Committee of the Whole, in particular the off leash dog park, please accept this email as my notice that I am against The Sports Village location for the off leash dog park.

I as a member of the community have worked hard to help maintain and preserve the park area and do not want an off leash dog park next door to my home.

Council is requested to choose another location rather than The Sports Village.

Regards, Patricia Marsili Hollybush Drive Resident